
In the last five years, 
annual healthcare-

related spending has 
increased by $1.1B 

REPORT HIGHLIGHTS

 

December 2022 Financial Report

Government provided 
reliable financial 

statements for 2021-22 
before deadline 

Reliable

Healthcare

Province received a clean 
audit opinion on its 

financial statements, the 
22nd year in a row

Clean Audit Opinion

The liability to clean up 
sites like Boat Harbour is 

estimated to cost 
taxpayers $454.5M

Considerable spending 
recorded in the last 

week of the fiscal year 
amounted to $1.4B

Contaminated Sites

Weaknesses

Notable Points from the Auditor General's Report

Nova Scotia’s economy and finances are rebounding to pre-COVID-19 levels this year, with 
several financial indicators on the upswing after reaching five-year lows in fiscal 2020-21.

The Province continues to depend on federal equalization payments with more than $1 in every 
$3 of the province’s revenue coming from the federal government. 

The Auditor General recommends improved accountability and transparency over additional 
appropriations and recommends the Department of Finance and Treasury Board assess the current 
practice and evaluate whether changes are necessary to align with best practices. 

Year-End Spending

University Spend

Funding to universities 
from various government 

departments totaled 
$551M in 2022 

Two departments and 
five government 

organizations need to fix 
control weaknesses


